
 
 

 

SEW ON & SEW FORTH 
CRAZY QUILTERS GUILD NEWSLETTER – NOVEMBER 2023 

 

 

Next Meeting: Wednesday November 8th 

Remember our guild will be meeting in clubhouse 7 

 
 

 
 

Hello C Q members:   

 

Hello every one, we are coming to the end of another year.... So fast, or is it just because 

we are getting older? We have some good things planned, take care and will see you at 
our regular meeting. 

 

If you have any questions or even complains, do not hesitate to contact me. Ximena 
 

 

Road to California 

We are again offering a bus trip. This year the cost will be $60.  We will be going to the 

show on Thursday, January 18th and leave from gate 3 at 9:15 a.m.  To make sure you 

have your seat on the bus, reserve now.  I will be selling tickets at this Wednesday’s guild 

meeting.  Remember payment is necessary 
with your reservation.  You may also mail 

your reservation and payment to:  Linda 

Nelson, 860 Ronda Mendoza Unit N, Laguna 

Woods CA 92637   The deadline for your 
reservation and payment is December 

22nd.  Guests are welcome. No refunds will be 

issued. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

PROGRAMS – David Cavanaugh 
 

The program will be featuring quilts made by members.  Members are asked to bring two 

or three of their quilts to show with a brief description of each.  Someone will read these 
descriptions as your quilts are shown. 

        

    Maggie Alvidera 11/2       David Cavanaugh 11/2 

    Patricia Homes 11/2        Barbara Davidson 11/2  

    Susan Haushalter 11/16   Karen Sweet 11/20 

 

Crazy Quilter Longarm Machine - Do you have quilt tops for the guild that need 
quilting?  Have you ever been interested in learning how to use the guild’s longarm 

quilting machine?  If so, contact Ruth Naomi Buck at 714-801-4320. 

 

Sunshine Person - Gigi Sartor As you may know Gigi Sartor has agreed to be our guild’s 
“Sunshine” contact. If you know of a member that needs some sunshine for whatever reason 

please contact her. She will send them a card. Her information is: phone number 949-315-9887 

or lg.sartor@gmail.com.  

 

 

EDUCATIONAL TIDBIT – Mona Bonbright - November 2023 

When you have completed your quilt top, is it ready to be quilted?   

 

There have been times that some of the donated quilt tops 
have issues that must be dealt with before a successful 

quilting session can occur.  This tidbit deals with some of 

those issues.  Before you turn in your quilt top to the quilter, 
you need to take some time to look over the completed quilt 

top and make some adjustments to the quilt top to better 

prepare it to be sandwiched with batting and backing and 

finally quilted.  In this tidbit, we will also talk a bit about 
sizing requirements for the batting and the backing.   

 

 
See the full tidbit on the Crazy Quilters website.



 

October Meeting 

 

      
 

      
 

      



 
Bonanza Setup 

 

 
 

 
 

  



 
 

Upcoming Event 

 

 

Crazy Quilters Guild Website (crazyquiltersguild.org): 
 

Look at our guild website for information about guild meetings, our membership 
roster, and other pertinent quilt information. If you have pictures or information for 
the website please send them to me. LindaNelson@comcast.net 

 

Haven’t ever signed into the website? Just click the Sign In button (in the heading) 

and follow the instructions to get a user code and password. 

http://crazyquiltersguild.org/
mailto:LindaNelson@comcast.net

